
From: Prabhu, Maya <mprabhu@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/30/2015 3:23:47 PM
Subject: RE: Response to request for security

Great. Thanks!
 
~MTP
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 3:18 PM
 
To: Prabhu, Maya
 
Subject: RE: Response to request for security
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “Governor Haley has been assured by SLED and our homeland 
security partners that there are no known threats to Planned Parenthood ‎in the Southeast. The governor will 
continue to communicate with law enforcement to make sure we do everything we can to keep all South Carolinians 
safe, as violence is never acceptable in our state.”
 
 
From: Prabhu, Maya [mailto:mprabhu@postandcourier.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 11:08 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Response to request for security
 
Hey Chaney,
 
I was wondering if you could get me a response from the governor regarding Rep. McLeod’s request for her to 
increase security at women’s health clinics in South Carolina.
 
Thanks so much.
 
Maya T. Prabhu
Statehouse reporter
The Post and Courier
843.509.8933 (cell)
www.postandcourier.com
Twitter.com/MayaTPrabhu
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